Dear House Committee on Energy,

| strongly oppose HB2021. | am appalled that -5 Amendment would be added during committee without Oregonians being informed.
The legislative session is already closed to the public (against the constitution). The ability to even present testimony is lacking in
technology standards. To sneak an amendment in, knowing will have dire consequences on every Oregonian is the epitome of
flagrant abuse and deceit.

Elected officials have an obligation to represent all Oregonians and should set their own agenda aside and think long term for the
state’s well being. Don’t put the cart before the horse.



